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(A MORE EXCELLENT WAY)
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YEAR 4 MUSIC

In Year 4, students are given new and exciting opportunities that develop resilience in
challenging learning experiences.

One of these opportunities allows students to learn a new instrument.

4H began the year with an eagerness to start these lessons and experience something new in
their school week. Students have been learning about timing and playing their first notes. There
have been challenges that students have had to overcome. But, it is always encouraging to see
how quickly students begin to understand and play together as one band. It has been excellent to
see students discover a passion for music and possibly a talent that they will continue with for
years to come.
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Mr Jeremy Howard
4H Teacher
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